Nunthorpe Parish Council



NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that following an earlier notice, there has been no request for an election for the vacancies and Nunthorpe Parish Council can now Co-opt Parish Councillors to the position. There are currently five vacancies and the Parish Council will be Co-opting to these at the September meeting. 

As shown on our Co-option Policy, the requirements include the need to attend three recent meetings of the Parish Council prior to Co-option. If you wish to be considered and have not yet attended meetings please commence attending and a later date will be organised for any remaining vacancies.
Any interested persons please contact the Parish Clerk for paperwork and return papers for consideration by 25th August 2020, for Co-option at the meeting on 2nd September 2020.
DATE ..........................................

SIGNED ......................................

DESIGNATION: Clerk to the Council, the Proper Officer for this purpose.
NUNTHORPE PARISH COUNCIL 
Clerk: Mrs A Livingstone: 01642 274283
Chair: Mr M McClintock

Email: clerk@nunthorpepc.org.uk
NOTICE OF VACANCY IN THE OFFICE OF PARISH COUNCILLOR








